
Florida 
Power 
C O R P O R A T I O N  

December 12, 1995 

Ms. Blanca S. Bayb, Director 
Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 950110-E1 

Dear Ms. Bayb: 

JEFFERY A. FROESCHLE 
CORPORATE COUNSEL 
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I.? -._ Enclosed for filing in the subject docket are --e o ~ ~ ~ a l  and one copy of & 
Notice of Service of Florida Power Corporation's Request for Production of 
Documents to Panda-Kathleen, L.P. and the original and one copy of Florida 
Power Corporation's Request for Production of Documents to Panda-Kathleen, 
L.P. 

Please acknowledge your receipt of the above filing on the enclosed copy 
of this letter and return to the undersigned. Thank you for your assistance in this 
matter. 
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In re: Petition for declaratory 
statement regarding eligibility for 
Standard Offer contract and 
payment thereunder by Florida 
Power Corporation. 

Docket No. 9501 10-E1 

Submitted for filing: 
December 18, 1995 

NOTICE OF SERVICE OF FLORIDA POWER CORPORATION’S 
REQUEST FOR PRODUCTION OF DOCUMENTS 

TO PANDA KATHLEEN. L.P. 

NOTICE is hereby given that Florida Power Corporation has served its 

Request for Production of Documents to Panda Kathleen, L.P. via Federal 

Express to Ronald C. Laface, Esq. Lorence Jon Bielby, Esq. Greedmg, T d g ,  

Hoffman, Lipoff, Roswell & Quentel, P.A., 101 East College Ave., Tallaharsee, 

FL 32301 this 15th day of December, 1995. 

Respectfully submitted, 

FLORIDA POWER CORPORATION 
OFFICE OF THE GENERAL COUNSEL 
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P.O. Box 14042 
St. Petersburg, FL 33733-4042 
(813) 866-5184 


